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MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD a
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g FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secr( 7
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS 3FyEFING BY, ,

U WESTINGHOUSE ON ADVANCED PWR PROGRAM, 2:30
P.M., WEDNESDAY, NOVE:4BER 1, 1989, COLIMIS-
SIONERS' CONFERENCE ROCM, ONE WHITE FLINT
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLi'C
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission * was briefed by representatives from
.

>

Westinghouse Electric Corporation on the status of efforts to
certify the advanced light water reactor (ALWR), SP 90, under
10 CFR Part 52 of the Commission's regulations.

Representing the Westinghouse Electric Corporation were:

- Carlo Caso, General Manager
Nuclear and Advanced Technology Division

- Brian McIntyre, Manager
Advanced Plant Safety and Licensing

- Bill Johnson, Manager
'

Nuclear Safety Department

- Bob Wiesemann, Menager j
Regulatory and Legislative Affairs '

There werc no requirements placed on the staff at this briefing.
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*' Chairman Carr was not present.
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